7.7 (a)(p)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Say No to the MZO

From: Rita Bailey

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 9:10 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office <wardl@hamilton.ca>;
Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Say No to the MZ0O

| urge council to say NO to the MZO. Don't be fooled by the offer of some "affordable" housing. Those
same developers could build affordable housing within our boundaries. Just say NO.

Respectfully,

Rita Bailey, Ward 1



